
	Granger will retrieve their containers after the 		
last trash pickup of December.

*	 Please leave your containers curbside after the last pickup 				  
of December so they can be collected.

	Waste Management will deliver containers 				  
in early January 2024.

	A mailing will be sent out soon with what you can put 
in for trash pickup and other pertinent information.  

*	 The envelope will be identified with “Curbside 
Collection” on it, so please take a moment to 	
review the contents.

Trash Service is changing to Waste 
Management starting January 2024.  

For more information, please contact:
SCIT Planning Department at 989-775-4014

Trash Service
U P D A T E

7500 Soaring Eagle Blvd. 


